T M
Haight Street
San Francisco CA © 7

August 6, 1990

Barrie £. O'Brien

- Saratoga Ave, Suite [JJj

Santa Clara CA 65051

Dear Ms. O'Brien:

Thank you for inquiring about I Tii.
FTH is a peer support group exclusively for female-to-male
transvestites and transsexunls., Cuyr membership includes female
who are interested in crossdressing only, and those who are
considering making the change to male, as weil asg female-to-males
who have been living as men for over a decade. 1In addition, we
elccme women and wmen who are interested in meeting f{emale--to--
nales for social dating.

Since December 1986, FIM has been holding get-togetliers every
three montis and pnilLuninc ¢ newsletter, which is eavailable
of charge to members. Approximately 20 female-to-males etten
gach get-together.

E-.P'?'r

I have encloseg the lztest copy of our I'Ti
client menticned 1in your letter, Please have

v re him centact ¥s 1r he
is interecsted in being placed on our mailing list for future
igsues and invitgtions to our get-togethiers. The neft ileéting
will be held in San Francisco on Szptember 16,

Yours in l1liberation,

Lou Sullivan

o2



Licensed Marriage, Family
& Child Counselor

July 11, 1990

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to request a copy of your Female-To-Male Newsletter as I have a
client who may be interested in it. I was speaking to Dr. Mildred Brown and
she gave you as a reference.

Please mail it to me at the enclosed address. If there is any charge for it
please let me know.

Sincerely,

B E Bbran , 7. E e

Barrie E. O'Brien
Licensed Marriage, Family and Child Counselor

Il Saratoga Ave., D «08) I
Santa Clara, California 95051 Lic. # 20612
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